Dear Residents,

NEW Utility Rates Bylaw: New Utility Rates will take effect on your next Utility Billing being
sent out in May 2024. Notably an increase to the minimum Utility billing of $4.65 will take
effect and additionally, please be advised an increase to water usage over in excess of 1000
gallons monthly will see a more substantial increase.

PROPOSED Utility Bylaws: As part of our commitment to transparency and community
involvement, we want to inform you about proposed changes to our utility bylaws. Langham
Town Council is considering amendments to both the Utility Administration Bylaw and the
implementation of a new Private Sewer and Water Service Connection Bylaw.

Utility Administration Bylaw: The amendments to the Utility Administration Bylaws
notable changes are primarily concerning the relocation of specifics regarding sewer and
water service connections, as well as adjustments to the fee schedule.

Private Sewer and Water Service Connection Bylaw: This proposed bylaw includes
significant changes, such as the reintroduction of the private sewer cleaning service
performed by the Town and the establishment of a new private service connections
assistance program.

Your Feedback Matters: Langham Town Council values your input and encourages

To review the full text of the
proposed Bylaws, please
visit
https://langham.ca/bylaws-
and-enforcement/
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community feedback on these proposed bylaws. Public feedback will be considered before finalizing the amendments and
implementing the new bylaws. Please take the time to review the drafts and submit your feedback by April 182024 to

office@langham.ca, or by completing the back of this notice and submitting to the Town Office.

Your participation is essential in shaping the future of our community's utility services. Together, we can ensure that our bylaws

reflect the needs and priorities of our residents. Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Jamie Nagy, CAO

Town of Langham
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